
COUNCIL 43 LEC SECRETARY - update, 4.21.2017 

 

Dear Fellow Flight Attendants, 

 

We are thrilled that Kerri Chow is ready and willing to serve the membership effective 

immediately.  We are grateful for her commitment to the membership as well as her zeal and 

energy in working for brighter tomorrows! 

 

Please know that the AFA-CWA's International Secretary Kevin Creighan sent the following 

message:  "To help you get off and running as a team more quickly, Article III.C.5.e provides 

that the current vacancy in the Local Secretary position may be filled immediately given we are 

within six months of the end of the existing term. 

 

Many thanks to Kerri [Chow] who is willing to begin early.  Kerri is appointed to fill the 

currently vacant Local Secretary position, and will complete this term that concludes on June 

30.  On July 1, the regular term begins and Kerri will be in position for the remainder of this 

upcoming term as well." 

 

Stronger Together, Better Together, 

the Council 43 Leadership Team 

 


